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PUBLIC NOTICE 

DOWNTOWN PARKING METERS 

 

 

 
The City Council of the City of Hancock will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, June 

20, 2012 at 7:30 p.m. at City Hall, 399 Quincy St. to receive public comments on the 

question of whether to keep or permanently remove the existing 91 parking meters in the 

first 3 blocks of Downtown Hancock. 

 

 

 

Glenn Anderson 

City Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-The City of Hancock is an Equal Opportunity Provider & Employer- 

 

 



 

 
    

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

  

     

     

     

     

 


